
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                                          Friday 13th November 2020  

 

 

A big thank you for supporting Children in Need today. I think you will agree that the children look 

fantastic in their Pudsey/yellow/spotty clothes. We have been doing lots of Pudsey and Children In 

Need activities today, making Pudsey masks, colouring by number and most importantly making 

Children In Need biscuits. Check out our Twitter for pictures.  

 

We were all very proud of how well Reception did taking part in the two minutes silence for  

Remembrance Day. Two minutes can be a long time to sit still for but they did it . Well done 

Reception.  

 

We have been doing lots of activities to promote and support blending our let-

ter sounds to make  CVC words. We are constantly hearing and seeing the 

progression all children are making with their phonics. This week we have moved onto 

’special friends’ sounds (two letters together making one sound), so far we have learnt  

‘sh’ and ‘th’.  

 

We carried on with addition in maths this week, and introduced ‘one more than’. The children picked 

up the idea of ‘one more than’ quite quickly and using the number fans were able to find and show 

me the number one more than a given number (to ten).  

 

In P.E we have been focusing on dance and then linking those movements and actions into the story 

“We’re Going on a Bear Hunt”. We really enjoy our Tuesday P.E. lessons with Miss Quinn.  

 

                                                            Have a nice weekend 

                                            

                                                                  Miss Melling 

                                                                  Miss Murphy  

                                                                  Miss Kinsella 

                                        

     


